
Keeping Care Close
Visit our new rural clinics opening 
soon in Tubac and Nogales

Maria “Maricruz” Bustamante, our new Family 
Practice Nurse Practitioner, will be available 
at our Clinics along with our Santa Cruz
Valley Regional Hospital specialists who will 
be on a rotating schedule. Specialists will also 
be available by appointment. 

Tubac Clinic
2221 I-19 Frontage Road, Suite G101

 520-388-6902
1-888-454-1309 FAX

Nogales Clinic
3231 N. Grand Avenue

 520-388-6903  |  1-866-243-7512 FAX
Opening late 2022

Tubac Clinic Soft Opening
June 23, 2022, 3pm - 6pm

You are invited to come celebrate our new clinic!  Meet and greet our
providers, tours of the clinic, food and refreshments.


